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2022-2023 Officers  

Sherrie Chrysler,  

  President 

Susan Cleereman, VP 

Al Holmes, Treasurer  

Renea Callery, 

  Secretary  

Don Killion,  

  Asst. Secretary  

Linda Michalek, Imm.  

  Past President  

 

Board of Directors  

2020-2022  

Warren Hartley  

Jim Rugenski  

Brad Schoolmaster 

 

2021-2023  
Skip Armstrong 

Renan Ludscher 

Don Killion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Side-by-Side Presidents. 

President Sherrie presents 

Past President Linda with 

her service plaque.  Linda 

served as president 2016-

2017 and again 2021-2022.   

Thank you both for serving 

and Leading our fantastic 

Kiwanis Club.  
 

 

 

 CHRISTMAS PARTY  

     --- Dec. 20 --- 

   Beautiful Park Place 

 
 

42 signed up for Dinner 
27 Filet 
12 Salmon 
3 grilled Chicken 
 
4 Band members from the 
Salvation Army along 
with the Major! 
So that makes 47. 
 
DON’T FORGET YOUR WRAPPED 
“WHITE ELEPHANT” PRIZE.  (something from your house 
or purchase something under $10).  Unwrapped gift for 
the Salvation Army if you’re able to contribute to that. 
And most of all, bring your CHRISTMAS SPIRIT !!!!!! 

LOOK WHAT’S HAPPENING in 

January/February 2023.  Thank you VP Sue and 

Prez. Sherrie for working on the Calendar – much 

appreciated.    As always, calendars can change, 

but here is where we are TODAY 

JANUARY 

3
rd

 BOARD MEETING at Park Place 

10
th

 No meeting (counts as fifth Tuesday) 

17
th

 Sharnese Marshall from The Konnection 

24
th

 MaryJo and Tim.  Wayne Westland  

 Elementary trip we donated to.  Tim will  

 also speak about the Theater Guild. 

31
st
 Antonette Slobodian from “A Kid Again”  

 

FEBRUARY 

7th  Board Meeting  

14th  Valentine Dinner 

21st. Hemlock Cabin.  Mayor of Dearborn  

 Heights (and Kiwanis member)   

 Bill Bazzi.  

28th  t/b/a  
 

MARCH 

We anticipate much fun and service! 

 



BELL RINGING for the Salvation Army – Our members and a few of our sponsored KEY Clubs rang 

our little hearts out.   Thank you to everybody who participated.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

From the Top L:  Rose Solak; Jim 

Rugenski; Ray Scoboria; Eric 

Pedenelli & Rebecca; DHS 

KeyClub at ACE; Roger Frank; 

Louis, Key Clubber, Richard 

Nettlow, Sammy & Student at 

Penny’s; Dan G.; Peggie P. at 

ACE, and in the middle, Pres. 

Sherrie at Kroger.  Renea was 

freezing somewhere at Penny’s 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

December 13.  Santa Helper Dessert Fundraiser -  IT’S WAS A 

SPAGHETTI BUFFET FUNDRAISER with “46” scrumptious 

desserts for purchase.   This WAS  GREAT!!!  Thank you Renea 

for all your hard work and giving the Club some new crazy ideas 

for a fundraiser.  I believe we raised $400. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

RECONNECT happened on Dec. 10 at the 

host school Melvindale High.   It was a 4 

hour convention which wrapped up with a 

wild BINGO GAME.  Yeah Brad!!!  Thank you 

Renea for all your hard work on this event. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER WRITER 

Peggie Pedenelli 

Merry Christmas  

  

December 1 
4:30-5:00 –   Salvation Army  -  Ray to Host 
5:15-5:45-     DHS & FHS Key Club Presidents – Gary to Host 
6:00 -  Open    
 
SKIP reminds us we should ALL recommend suggestions for 
Kiwanitalk when we come across interesting speakers or 
people in our community with newsy/interesting topics.  
Kiwanitalk is a Jewel in our Kiwanis story!  He talked about 
the most recent two shows that were great. 
 

Gary Gardner hosting the show with the Key 

Club Presidents from Fordson & Dearborn 

High.  Gary and Ray Scoboria man the 

cameras when they are not on set. 


